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SEPTEMBER 
17  CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 

24  CVSC board meeting at Dennie’s 

 

OCTOBER 
4  Wente Grill, Livermore Bike Ride (f) 

8  CVSC board meeting at Claudia’s 

15  CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 

29-11/8 CVSC Tahiti Pacific Princess Cruise (f) 

 

NOVEMBER 

6  1st BAC Hockey Night (f) 

12  CVSC board meeting at Pat’s 

19  CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s (AUCTION NIGHT!!) 

 

UPCOMING 

2015: 
1/31-2/7   CVSC Ski Week at Steamboat Springs, CO (f) 

3/30-4/4  FWSA Mini Ski Trip, Whitefish Mt Resort, MT (f) 

10/28-11/13 CVSC trip to Burma (f) 

 

 

 BAC/FWSA TRIPS 
  

Please visit websites for detailed information. 
 

BAC Web site:  skibac.org  Far West Ski Assoc:  fwsa.org 
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Castro Valley Ski Club Newsletter 

SkiZette Policy 
NEWSLETTER 

DEADLINE: 1st of the month 
Articles submitted by this date will be included in the fol-

lowing month's newsletter . 

Submit articles to: 

Dennie Warren, Editor  

email:  dennieluuu@aol.com 
 

Didn’t get your newsletter? - Change of Address? - 

PLEASE Contact Maggie Jong, VP Membership  

email:  mozoro@comcast.net 

Sherna Svensson  7 

Becky Cox  7 

Mary Alexander  9 

Cherri Gurney  10 

Marianne Hook  13 
Judy Lim  14 

Dave Meinhardt  15 

Valerie Caveglia  17 

Jill Linsk  19 

Judy Tapson  19 

Patricia Spaustat  20 

Gloria Raminha  21 

Helga Campbell  24 

Peter Diage  26 
Mary Cervantes  27 

Kathy Johnson  27 

George Isaacs  28 

G.H. Constantine  30 

SEPTEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS 
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Hi All, 

 

Well, we have arrived at the tail end of Sum-

mer, and I have to admit it was a pretty good 

season.  Club members traveled, BBQ’d,  pic-
nicked, went to concerts in the park, attended a 

Mexican Fiesta,  and pretty much enjoyed the 

heck out of the off-ski season time.  Go fig-

ure! 

 

Many, many thanks to our hosts of the Sum-

mer BBQ meetings, Ron and Anne White and Alan Ward and 

Becky Cox.   Both meetings were a lot of fun and everyone en-

joyed good food, good wine and good company at both couple’s 

wonderful venues.   We all enjoyed seeing all the transformations 

at the Ward-Cox home and Alan and Becky very graciously pro-

vided a wonderful and tasty beef entrée for all attendees.   Thank 
you all so much!  You embody the great qualities of Castro Val-

ley Ski Club members. 

 

Great thanks go to Pat and Dan Green, too, for hosting and orga-

nizing the Mexican Fiesta.  What a Party!!   Dan and Pat also 

reserved spaces at the Concert in the Park  -  with Dan showing 

up at 5:00 AM to find much of the space already spoken for  -  

Wow, it is not easy to be earlier than Dan, but it did happen!!   

Thanks so much Pat and Dan for making this past Summer one to 

remember. 

 
We will be back at Don Jose’s Restaurant in Castro Valley on 

Wednesday, September 17, so please come and help us get the 

season going strong.   Complimentary appetizers will be served at 

7:00, so I hope to see you there.  Hopefully, there will be many 

travel tales from everyone who had a great trip this Summer, and 

especially from our Castro Valley Ski Club group traveling to 

Ireland, Scotland and England.  Come find out what happened on 

the road and beyond. 

 

On October 4, Maggie and Ray Jong are leading a fun bike ride 

in Livermore.  There will be a 20-mile ride for you jocks and a 10

-mile ride for those of us who are less of a jock, ending up at 
Wente Winery for a great lunch.   This trip has a limit on partici-

pants, so if you are interested, please let Maggie or Ray know so 

you can join in. 

 

AND, it is time to start thinking about what you would like to 

contribute to the annual Auction coming up on Wednesday, No-

vember 19.   This is always fun and really interesting to see what 

members come up with to auction.   This is the only fund raiser 

we do, so please come and participate  ~  a good portion of the 

proceeds go to Disabled Sports USA, so know that your pur-

chases go to a good cause. 
 

Lots going on  -  and the BEST cadre of volunteers on earth!  

Thank you all very much! 

 

Karen 

This month I have been wondering 

just what to regale you with.  I have-

n’t gotten much fan mail on my se-

ries about Far West awards.  Feeling 

all jaded about the awards you al-

ready have? 

 

Then there were all the missives 

on club logos, how to get them, and where to look for 

apparel and whatnots to paste them on.  No questions 

or issues?  Aren’t you proud of your club?  Not into 

self association with grandiose affiliations? 

 

Sad.  Well, I considered just pasting Karen’s column 

from last month into my space for this month, in case 

you’ve been ignoring her, and I can understand that.  

But then I was afraid she might notice, though she 

usually ignores me. 

 

So, fast forward to a solution that avoids plagiarism 

from the Skizette, and uses the BAC instead.  Let’s 

see…Sugar Bowl will offer a free CORE pass to all 

club members who show FWSA membership cards for 

the 2014-2015 season.  (Notice the font change from 

Cambria 12 to Times New Roman 11?)  I’m afraid I 

have no idea what a core pass is. 

 

Also, Race schedules for the upcoming 2014-2015 

season are available.  This is mildly interesting to 
those who may like to watch ski racing generally, be-

cause we are down to about one racer in the club, 

unless you count the guy who races under our banner 

but doesn’t pay dues. 

 

Finally, the watchwords in the BAC today are 

”SWOT – Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities, 

Threats”.  No, this isn’t about your significant other, 

it’s about your club.  These are things we need to keep 

in mind to grow our club yet further. 

 

Whew, 

Ron 
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FAR WEST SKI ASSOCIATION 

2015 SKI WEEK at Whistler BC, Canada 
Jan 31 - Feb 7, 2015 

There is still room!  Adult package prices from $1255 to $1615 
 

Price includes 7 nights lodging (double occupancy) and the FWSA/BAC amenity package 
                      

The FWSA/BAC amenities package includes: 

              
 
 

              
 
           

 
 

For more information or a trip reservation request form, contact: 

 
 

Don & Veronica Shaver, BAC Travel Directors 

veronicaanddon.bactravel@gmail.com 
P.O. Box 579642 

Modesto, CA 95357 

(209) 543-4871 
 

Must be a Member of Far West Ski Association affiliated ski club or a FWSA Direct Member 

FWSA CST #2036983-40      /     BAC CST #2050870-40                                             July, 2014 

 Registration  
 Mountain Rally 
 Welcome Party 
 Races 
 Pub Crawl 

 

 Mountain Picnic 
 BAC Council Dinner 
 Banquet with dancing 
 Awards Après Party 
 5-Day Ski Pass 
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Castro Valley, CA   94546 

www.cvskiclub.org 

The next meeting will be 

September 17 
 

Don Jose’s Restaurant 

3430 Village Dr. 

Castro Valley, CA 

 

(meeting starts @ 7:30p) 

2014/2015 Avid Skiers in Control  
 
President    Karen Wehrman  510-538-2872  kwehrman@comcast.net 

Vice President   Ron White  925-443-3106  ronkewhite@gmail.com 

VP Membership    Maggie Jong  925-447-5148  mozoro@comcast.net 

Secretary    Eva Lanphear   510-793-3863  ejlanphe@pacbell.net 

Treasurer    Claudia Fernandes  925-462-6573  Claudia.fernandes4108@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor   Dennie Warren  510 759-3415  dennieluuu@aol.com 

Web Manager   Ray Jong   925-447-5148  skibuff@comcast.net   

Race Director    Keith Wilson  925-828-8265  Keithwilson108@sbcglobal.net 

Club Activity Director  Pat Green   925 846-7250  greendm@comcast.net 

Travel Director   Tucker Hoffmann  925-371-1910   Tuckerhoffmann@aol.com 
Past President   Ralph Sherman  925-449-7941  shermscape47@yahoo.com 

Trustee    Kathy Hoffmann   925-371-1910  tkhoffmann@comcast.net 

Safety Chair   Sandy Beecher  707-255-4139  srbeecher@aol.com 

 

WEBSITE:  www.cvskiclub.org  

SKI WITH PRIDE, LET IT RIDE, WATCH ALL SIDES 

First With Safety Awareness Slogan award spon-

sored by: 

 

ASPEN & SNOWMASS 

SKIZETTE FOR SEPTEMBER, 2014 

             

WEBSITES & PHONE NUMBERS 
 

Singles league racing:    Far West Racing Assoc:  fwra.com 

slracing.tripos.com/schedule.htm   Web cams on the slopes:  magnifeye.com 

Open league racing:  olrc.org   Road conditions:  1-800-427-7623 

Weather:  nws.mbay.net/home.html   Info on all ski areas:  onthesnow.com 

Best weather website for snow:  Tahoeweatherdiscussion.com  
       

Take a bus to the slopes:  nacski.com & bayareaskibus.com 

Sierra webcam:  sierravisionsstock.com:80/sierravisions/sierra-nevada-webcams/ 

mailto:ronkewhite@gmail.com
mailto:Claudia.fernandes4108@gmail.com
http://tahoeweatherdiscussion.com/
http://www.sierravisionsstock.com:80/sierravisions/sierra-nevada-webcams/

